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Hagen, Cathy

Subject: FW: Broward County Cricket!

Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.tiff

From: Pete Russell [mailto:pete@cplt20.com]  

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 7:24 AM 

To: West, Dan <danwest@broward.org> 

Subject: Broward County Cricket! 

 
Dan,  
 
I hope this finds you well.. 
 
We have been having discussions with both the WICB and the ICC in relation to management of the ground and 
bringing new opportunities.. We all agree that collectively we will bring significant value to the marketing and 
sales potential of Broward. Basically, between us all we would control all the major routes to International 
cricket.  
 
The fear we have is that should an independent entity be in charge of the process, the dynamics will change and 
then there would be no guarantee that any of us would invest in playing there.. A wasted opportunity in my 
view. 
 
I just think it is important that the management understand the thought process from us as we are getting calls re 
other sites in America. 
 
Chat soon, 
 
Pete 
 
 

 
Notice of Confidentiality: 
 
The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. 
It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify us immediately by responding to this email and then delete it from your system. 
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Hagen, Cathy

Subject: FW: 2017 reservations

From: dcameron@infiniticapitalja.com [mailto:dcameron@infiniticapitalja.com]  

Sent: Sunday, December 25, 2016 10:46 AM 

To: Finch, Duncan <dfinch@broward.org> 

Subject: Re: 2017 reservations 

 

Hi Duncan, 

 

Merry Christmas my friend.  We are now finalised on the dates for the games in Florida.  

 

Thanks for your patience. My team will come back to you in a few days on the details.  

 

As it pertains to the leasing of the facility to an entity to drive cricket I would be very cautious. Cricket Board's prefer to 

deal directly than with third parties.   

 

All the best.  

 

Dave  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 
Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or 
officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. 
Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses 
contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure. 
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